
 
 

City and County of San Francisco  

Juvenile Probation Commission 

 

THE FUTURE OF LOG CABIN RANCH - 

COME SHARE YOUR OPINIONS 
 

The Programs Committee of the Juvenile Probation Commission is 

inviting the public to share ideas about the future of “the Ranch.” 

 

Tuesday, July 27, 2021 

3 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Public Testimony Welcome 

Join Meeting via Webex: https://bit.ly/3jnKQ7Z 

 
BACKGROUND: Log Cabin Ranch (LCR), which opened in the 1950’s, closed in 

2018 after a series of runaways and the population reached an average of 11 

youths.  The property has since been vacant.  The City owns the property and 

many people have expressed ideas over the years about how to best use this 

614-acres resource in the wooded hills of La Honda.   

 

NOTE: This is an opportunity to hear from the public. No decisions will be made 

at the meeting – it is part of a conversation.  Other meetings are also occurring 

that could impact the future of LCR, specifically the deliberations of the SB823 

Subcommittee of the Juvenile Justice Coordinating Council to develop an 

alternative to DJJ for San Francisco.  
 

PLEASE CONTACT PAULINE SILVA-RE, COMMISSION SECRETARY, AT:  

PAULINE.SILVA-RE@SFGOV.ORG FOR MORE INFORMATION OR CHECK THE JUVENILE PROBATION 

COMMISSION WEBSITE AT:  

https://sfgov.org/juvprobation/juvenile-probation-commission-meeting-information 

mailto:PAULINE.SILVA-RE@SFGOV.ORG

